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Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

15/01/2020 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Dr.Y.S.Nagarale 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Eassy Writing” More than “57” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis 

Photo Evidence:  
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Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

16/01/2020 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Dr.Y.S.Nagarale 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Mehandi Competation” More than “34” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

  



 

Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

17/01/2020 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Dr.Y.S.Nagarale 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Rangoli Competation” More than “28” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

  



 
 

 

Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

18/01/2020 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Dr.Y.S.Nagarale 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Dance Competation” More than “54” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 



 

 
 

 

Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

19/01/2020 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Dr.Y.S.Nagarale 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Singing Competation” More than “23” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence:  

 

 



 

Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

22/02/2021 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Dr.Y.S.Nagarale 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Eassy Writing” More than “44” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

  

 

 



 

 

Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

23/02/2021 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Dr.Y.S.Nagarale 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Mehandi Competition” More than “35” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

  



 

Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

24/02/2021 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Dr.Y.S.Nagarale 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Rangoli Compitition” More than “24” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

  



 
 

Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

25/02/2021 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Dr.Y.S.Nagarale 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Dance Compitition” More than “55” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 



 
 

 

Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

26/02/2021 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Dr.Y.S.Nagarale 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Singing  Compitition” More than “31” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

  



 

Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

07/01/2022 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Rakesh Meshram 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Eassy Writing” More than “56” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

  



 

 

Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

08/01/2022 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Rakesh Meshram 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Mehandi Compitition” More than “53” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 

  



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

09/01/2022 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Rakesh Meshram 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Rangoli Compitition” More than “43” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 

 

  



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

10/01/2022 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Rakesh Meshram 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Dance Compitition” More than “66” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 

  



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

11/01/2022 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Rakesh Meshram 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Singing Compitition” More than “41” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

  



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

17/02/2023 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Rakesh Meshram 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Eassy Writing” More than “28” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 

 
 

  



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

18/02/2023 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Rakesh Meshram 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Mehandi Compitition” More than “29” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 

 

  



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

18/02/2023 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Rakesh Meshram 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Rangoli Compitition” More than “14” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 

  



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

19/02/2023 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Rakesh Meshram 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Dance Compitition” More than “58” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 
 



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

19/02/2023 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Rakesh Meshram 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Singing Compitition” More than “22” persone including the student participants in the event. 
The Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through 
their performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

  



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

11/01/2024 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Anil Bondre 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Eassy Writing” More than “55” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 

 

  



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

12/01/2024 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Anil Bondre 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Mehandi Compition” More than “19” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

13/01/2024 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Anil Bondre 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Rangoli Compition” More than “45” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

14/01/2024 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Anil Bondre 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Dance Compition” More than “33” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Organized by: 

NSS Unit, Saibaba College, Parshioni. 

Date: 

15/01/2024 

Location: 

College Premises, Saibaba Arts and Science College, Parshioni, Maharashtra – 441105. 

N.S.S Program Co-ordinator Name: 

Prof. Anil Bondre 

Event Summary: 

To Be encouraged to express and share personal activity. The student and teacher  of Saibaba College 
carried out “Singing  Compition” More than “21” persone including the student participants in the event. The 
Efforts taken collectively by the participants and compose creative and  expensive statements through their 
performance. The Council decided to carry out events like this in the town on a yearly basis. 

Photo Evidence: 
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